
ESMA publishes 2021 ESEF XBRL taxonomy
files and ESEF conformance suite

ESMA aims to facilitate the implementation of the European Single Electronic
Format (ESEF) by providing to XBRL taxonomy files and Conformance Suite test
files that reflect the requirements contained in the 2021 draft update to the
ESEF Regulation and the 2021 update to the ESEF Reporting Manual.

The 2021 draft update to the ESEF regulation was submitted by ESMA in May
2021, it was adopted by the European Commission on 29 November 2021 and it is
currently subject to the scrutiny of the European Parliament and Council. In
the absence of any objections by the co-legislators, the 2021 update to the
ESEF regulation should enter into force approximately by the beginning of
March 2022.

The 2021 ESEF taxonomy is based on the 2021 IFRS Taxonomy, prepared and
updated annually by the IFRS Foundation. The IFRS Foundation also publishes a
versioning document explaining the changes compared to the previous taxonomy.
The taxonomy package includes labels in all EU languages.

The ESEF Regulation requires that all issuers with securities listed on an EU
regulated market prepare their annual financial reports in xHTML and mark-up
the IFRS consolidated financial statements contained therein using XBRL tags
and the iXBRL technology.

The 2021 ESEF taxonomy files and the updated conformance suite may be used by
issuers to fulfil the ESEF obligations for their annual financial reports
concerning financial years beginning on or after 1 January 2021 only after
the entry into force of the 2021 update to the ESEF Regulation. Issuers may
in any case continue to use the 2020 ESEF taxonomy files and conformance
suite for their annual financial reports concerning financial years beginning
on or after 1 January 2021.

Further information:

Dan Nacu-Manole

Communications Officer

✆   +33 (0)1 58 36 52 06

@   press@esma.europa.eu

http://www.government-world.com/esma-publishes-2021-esef-xbrl-taxonomy-files-and-esef-conformance-suite/
http://www.government-world.com/esma-publishes-2021-esef-xbrl-taxonomy-files-and-esef-conformance-suite/
https://www.esma.europa.eu/sites/default/files/library/esma32-60-727_final_report_draft_rts_amending_rts_on_esef_2021.pdf
https://www.esma.europa.eu/sites/default/files/library/esma32-60-254_esef_reporting_manual.pdf
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fec.europa.eu%2Ftransparency%2Fdocuments-register%2Fdetail%3Fref%3DC(2021)8474%26lang%3Den&data=04%7C01%7CAlessandro.deri%40esma.europa.eu%7C970b8f3bb46446d396f608d9ba722f96%7Ce406f2684ae74c80899402493da00c03%7C0%7C0%7C637745821868048020%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=EnSEY0jwc2Y9zNlH5pXxFSJ85nPgtPkeLMJGhnff%2FcE%3D&reserved=0
https://www.ifrs.org/issued-standards/ifrs-taxonomy/
https://www.ifrs.org/content/dam/ifrs/standards/taxonomy/2021/illustration-of-versioning-information-full-annual-2020-annual-2021.html
mailto:press@esma.europa.eu

